
 
Request for Project Review 

 

TO:   Town of Alna, ATTN: Tom McKenzie (CEO) 
 Jay Clement, ACOE 

Denis-Marc Nault, DMR 
John Perry, MDIFW 
Colin Clark, SLZ 

 
DATE:  September 10, 2019 
 
FROM:  Jami MacNeil, Project Manager 

     at (207) 446-4894 or jami.macneil@maine.gov   
 
Please review the project identified below and submit comments by the requested deadline.  
Questions may be directed to the DEP Project Manager.  Please contact the Project Manager if you 
have not received a copy of the application.  
 

The deadline for agency comments is   October 8, 2019 

 

DEP Application #: L-28397-4E-A-N  Applicant Name: Jeff Spinney 

Project Name: Boat ramp and pier system Consultant: NA 

Location: Alna Phone/Email: 
(207) 227-9017 

Jeff.spinney@gmail.com 

 
Notes to Reviewers:   
 
The applicant proposes to construct a pier system and boat ramp.  The pier system will consist of a 
permanent piling-supported frame at the shoreline, a 4’ x 35’ seasonal ramp, a 5’ x 16’ float and an 8’ x 
32’ float.  The boat ramp will be 10’ x 36’, constructed of concrete planks.  The applicant proposes to 
support the piling frame and the boat ramp with riprap.  The project will result in approximately 475 
square feet of direct impact to the coastal wetland.  The project site is located off Golden Ridge Road 
in the Town of Alna.  The DEP has accepted the application for review.  
 
This is a __X__NRPA or ____ Site Location of Development Act application. 
 
 
After a thorough review of the above project, as presented to us, and in consideration of our agency's standards, 
programs and responsibilities, the following comments are submitted to the Department of Environmental Protection. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Check if requesting copy of draft Findings of Fact and Order. 
(Comments must be signed and dated in order to be accepted by this Department.  If additional space is needed, please 
attach another sheet). 
 
SIGNATURE:______________________________________DATE:__________________ 
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